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STATEMENT BY --------------------------- AMBASSADOR AND DEPUTY PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE/ OF THE UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE IN GENEVA, ON THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW PROCESS OF THE DOMINICAN REPUBLIC, GENEVA, 07 MAY 2024

Mr. President,
The United Republic of Tanzania welcomes the delegation of the Dominican Republic to the 46th Session of the Universal Periodic Review and commends the Government of Dominican Republic for taking into consideration of the recommendations given in their last UPR review in 2019. 
Mr. President,
In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we recommend the following to the Government of the Dominican Republic:
1. To continue the effective implementation of the National Human Rights Plan.

2. To continue strengthening public social assistance services by expanding their outreach to the vulnerable population.

3. To double its efforts to integrate persons with disabilities into society and remove all obstacles that limit their full integration and the enjoyment of all their human rights.

4. To continue consolidating the achievements obtained in the promotion of the right to education by increasing access to public education for all children and adolescents.

5. To continue to strengthen measures to address violence against women by reinforcing initiatives to address all forms of discrimination and violence against women and girls.

Mr. President, 
Finally, the United Republic of Tanzania, wishes the Government of Dominican Republic a successful review.
I THANK YOU. 
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